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Flood plain harvesting should remain illegal and be enforced. 
It is clear there are great injustices happening. 
The state and management of the river systems is regrettable and embarrassing. There seems to 
be a great lack of care for neither human life or the natural ecosystems. 
Another example of putting profits over all other things, including the lives and livelihoods of 
our fellow man. 
We all should be ashamed and take this opportunity to make a change for the better. 


